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Tuesday 14th November  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This year’s cinema trip will be on Monday 18th December. I am delighted to let you 

know that this year the school will be paying for the Christmas Cinema trip. I have 

taken onboard comments around the cost of things around the festive time, and I 

hope that this will help in some way.  

As there will be no parent pay to act as a consent, please can you click on the 

following link and fill in the form to give your consent for your child to go to the 

cinema. If you can help for this trip, please put this on the form.  

CLICK HERE FOR LINK TO FORM 

Some of the other ways we have tried to support the cost of things this year are: 

• Reindeers on the run for Cornwall Hospice Care is a reduced cost from last 

year. If you do not wish to pay for the antlers, your child will still join in with the 

fun run. Letters are in bookbags for Reindeers on the run today.  

• We are not charging for the nativity performances. 

• Year group discos will be £2 per child this year, which is reduced for last year.  

• Any donations for the Christmas Fayre are in return for a non-uniform day. This 

is a great chance to sort through some bits that you may longer want and 

donate to the fayre. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind Regards, 

Miss K Bullock  
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